
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Barbara Deyulio. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Friday, January 21, 2022 11 :56 AM 
'Barbara Deyulio' 
Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket #20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
1/21/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 00481-2022 

We will be placing the comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: Barbara Deyulio <bkdey@comcast.net> 
Sent: Friday, January 21, 2022 11:52 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket #20200226-SU 

I am a full time resident of Don Pedro Island having lived with here for the past twenty-four years. 

I am writing about Docket #20200226-SU and asking you to deny the proposal and the Application of Original Certificate 
of Authorization. There is no need for sewers on our islands. There are no water quality tests that show that our septics 
are destroying the quality of our waters and environment. 

The financial implications of this proposal will be a significant burden for me and for others living on fixed incomes. 
Please consider the needs of our residents and we don' t need sewers!! 

Thank you 
Barbara DeYulio 
bkdey@comcast.net 
Sent from my iPhone 

1 




